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SCHOOL DIARY 

 

Friday, 18 January - Year 6 Leavers Party Parent Meeting at 2.15pm in the New Meeting Room 

Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are invited to the first meeting to arrange the Year 6 Leaver’s 

Party.  Further details were sent home with Year 6 children last week. 

 

Tuesday, 22 January - Year 4 Swimming 

 

Wednesday, 23 January - School Nurse visit to Year 6  

School Nurses will be visiting the children in Year 6 to complete the Health, Wellbeing and Lifestyle 

questionnaires. Further details were sent home with the children on 13 December.  

 

Friday, 25 January - Year 6 Family Worship at 9.00am in the School Hall 

Parents and carers of children in Year 6 are welcome to attend. 

 

Monday, 28 January - INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

OTHER NEWS 

Flu Immunisation 
We have been asked by schools’ Public Health and Immunisation Service to advise you that, due to 
unprecedented demand, they are running some additional clinics for the Flu Immunisations for children 
in Reception to Year 5 who didn't have this when they visited the school at the end of November. The 
additional dates and venues are as follows: 

      Thursday, 17 January 2019 (16.30 - 18.30) 
Gravesham Community Hospital, Clinic Rooms 10 & 11, Level 1, Bath Street, Gravesend DA11 0GG 

  
Saturday, 19 January 2019 (09.30am - 12.00noon). 
College Road Clinic, College Road, Margate, CT9 2RT 

  
Tuesday, 22nd January 2019 (3.00pm - 5.00pm) 
The Training Room, Twydall Primary School, Twydall Lane, Rainham, Kent ME8 6JS 

  
Tuesday 29 January 2019 (3.00pm - 4.30pm) 
Exchange House, Thomas Way, Lakesview International Business Park, Hersden, Canterbury, CT3 4NH 

They anticipate that they will be running further additional clinics at the end of January and should we be 
informed of these we will let you know.  
 



OTHER NEWS - cont’d 

 
My Mum 2019 

To celebrate Mother’s Day the KM Media Group are again publishing a free keepsake souvenir 

supplement of children’s pictures of their mum. Children in Fledglings, Year 1 & Year 2 are invited to 

enter and further details were sent home with the children last week (additional copies are available 

from the school office). All entries need to be returned to the School Office by Friday, 1 February. 

The supplement will appear in KM Media Groups paid papers week ending 30 March 2019. 

 

Deal Area Foodbank 

Deal Area Foodbank would like to thank parents and staff for their generosity over the Christmas 

Period which greatly helped those in need during the festive season. We are continuing to collect 

donations for the Deal Area Foodbank and things they are particularly short of at present are: 

Desserts/Puddings, Tomato/Brown Sauce, Juice, Shaving Foam, Shampoo, Toothpaste, Cleaning 

Products. Donations can be placed in the collection bin near the school office, thank you. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  21.1.19 

MONDAY   

Netball Club YES 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club YES 

WEDNESDAY   

  

THURSDAY   

Kurling Club YES 

  

FRIDAY   

Football Club YES 

If you are interested in joining 
any of our After School Clubs, 
please ask at the school office – 
thank you. 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING 

‘WORKER OF THE WEEK’ FRIDAY, 11 JANUARY 2019 

Fledglings 
Blossom Sales 

Year 1 
Phoebe Vickers 

Year 2 
Lucy Christos 

Year 3 
Isabelle Fuller 

Year 4 
Ryan Kelly 

Year 5 
Caitlyn Heath 

Year 6 
Arley Gibbons 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
 
Mr John O’Gorman 
Deputy Headteacher 


